
Year 8 Update – 08.09.23 
 

 

 

 

Good Afternoon Parents and Carers,  

 

I hope you are well. I would like to congratulate the students on settling back into the school 

well. I look forward to another positive year!     

 

Timetables 

As you can imagine the timetable can be very complicated. There has been some teething 

issues for Year 8 which have now been resolved. Students will be given a new timetable 

today with effect from Monday. This will be B Week. We are hoping to hand out a mini 

timetable version of this too, during next week. I encourage students to ensure they know 

which lessons they have and are prepared for that day with the relevant books and 

equipment.  

 

Co-Curricular Fayre 

This will take place on Wednesday 13th September at 3pm in the school hall. Students have 

been informed about this and they can use this opportunity to find out about all the clubs the 

school has to offer. Sports Clubs do begin on Monday 11th September. Details will also be 

on the school website to access. They can alternate clubs if some are on the same days. 

You do not need to sign up, go along and a register will be taken.  

 

Safeguarding Information 

I have attached a flyer on 'What Parents and Carers need to know about Live Streaming'. 

Please ensure you have read this to ensure you child is being kept safe online.  

 

 live-streaming.pdf 

 

 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to get in contact. 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Miss Hawes 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IIwNrdR1cWkN54xZoiLA5IezPH3tmZF6/view?usp=drive_web
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1IIwNrdR1cWkN54xZoiLA5IezPH3tmZF6/view?usp=drive_web

